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Rep. Hurd Announces Loyal Office Hours 

MADISON – Representative Karen Hurd (R-Withee) will be holding in-district office hours on 

Monday, March 17th from 2:00 to 3:30 p.m. at Loyal City Hall. These meetings allow constituents to 

meet one-on-one or in family groups to discuss issues important to them with Representative Hurd. 

Residents of the 69th Assembly District who would like to meet with the representative during these 

office hours are asked to contact her Capitol office at (608) 237-9169 to schedule a 10-minute 

appointment. Appointments are first-come, first-served. 

“I had some great conversations with the constituents who came out to my office hours in Athens and 

Medford last month,” said Rep. Hurd. “I look forward to hearing from more of my constituents in Loyal 

this month. The feedback I receive from the people I represent helps me be a more effective voice for 

the 69th Assembly District in Madison.” 

Additional office hours are being planned around the district. Details will be announced on Rep. Hurd’s 

social media pages and in her weekly e-update once they are finalized. To sign up for her e-update, you 

can visit www.rephurd.com.  

### 

The new 69th District includes all of Clark County and portions of Chippewa, Marathon and Taylor 

Counties. 

http://www.rephurd.com/
https://maps.legis.wisconsin.gov/?asm=69&single=y

